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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Bulgaria to the United Nations Office and
other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the
Committee on the Elimination of Racial Discrimination and in continuation of our note No
437/23.11.2023 has the honour to notify the following additional members of the Bulgarian
delegation for the consideration of its twenty-third to twenty-fifth periodic reports during the
111th Session of the Committee, scheduled for Tuesday, 28 November 2023 and Wednesday,
29 November 2023, in Palais Wilson, ground Floor - Conference Room as follows:

- Antoaneta Tomova-Tsoneva, Head of Unit, Labour Market Policy Directorate,
Ministry of Labor and Social Policy
- Sylvia Filipova, interpreter

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Bulgaria would kindly like to request the
issuance of badges for the above-mentioned additional Members of the Bulgarian delegation.

In this regard the Permanent Mission of the Republic of Bulgaria kindly informs the
CERD Secretariat that the Bulgarian delegation will be using an interpreter during the above
mentioned consideration of its national reports.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Bulgaria avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Secretariat of the Committee on the Elimination of Racial Discrimination the
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